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The Oak Observer 
Drouin West Primary School 

Our hours of supervision are 8.45am-3.30pm 

Our Year 4 and 5’s 

‘Healing the Beat’! 



Mondays Lunch Orders— Flexischools App 

Tuesdays Library Open to students at lunch time 

Thursdays Lunch Orders - Flexischools App 

Library Open to Students at lunchtime 

‘Healing the Beat’ Free Student Workshops  

Fridays Outside Assembly @ 2:50pm 

Parents & Friends—1st Friday of the month @ 

9:00am (after drop off) 

Wed 10th - Fri 12th AUG Waratah Bay Beach Adventure Camp 

Sat 13th - Sun 21st AUG National Science Week 

Tue 23rd AUG School Council Meeting 

Mon 22nd - Fri 26th AUG Book Week  

Henny Penny Chicken Hatching (Prep A & B) 

Fri 26th AUG Book Week Dress Up Day!  

Mon 15th - Wed 17th 

AUG 

Grade 5/6 Urban Camp 

Mon 5th SEPT Student Free Curriculum Day 

Fri 16th SEPT LAST DAY OF TERM 3 Footy Day - Sports theme 

dress up day by gold coin donation 

Parent’s and Friends Sausage sizzle 

IMPORTANT DATES 



Drouin West Primary School 

From Mrs Halliday 

 
‘Be Safe, Be Kind, Be Respectful, Be a Learner’  

Dear families,  

 

Have a look at our wonderful new library 

books!  

We are continuing to update our resources, the 

non-fiction section of our library has               

become very outdated with our ever changing 

world. It’s very exciting to see the range       

coming in. Your voluntary contribution                

payments have enabled us to purchase an ar-

ray of new school books and for that we are 

very grateful.  

 

We are still trying to update our Library space, 

if anyone has some spare time during the day, 

we would really appreciate help sorting this 

space and contacting books.   

 

Earlier this year we were successful in our               

application to the ‘Shade Sails Grant Program’. 

Works on our new shade sails will commence 

next week.   

 

You may have noticed that the Early Learning 

Centre/Kinder build has started, as temporary 

fencing went up this week.  

 

Lots happening at DWPS! Have a great             

weekend.   

 

Mrs Kelly Halliday 

Principal  



 


